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NOTICE 

2020-21 

BCCS IS SEEKING INTEREST REGARDING 

 

SUBSTITUTE BUS DRIVERS  

Benzie County Central Schools is seeking qualified substitute bus drivers.  

 

Retired and want to make some extra money?  Have kids and want to be on the same 

schedule?   

 

This is the perfect position for the stay-at-home parent, grandparent, or veteran.  Benzie 

Schools will train you and pay you $12.68 an hour.  Once trained, you will become a sub 

driver at $14.46 an hour.  You get a holiday break, spring break and a number of long 

weekends.  Summers belong to you.   

 

The job of a bus driver can be very fulfilling.  If you enjoy working with children, have a 

clean driving and background record, and are a dependable team player, we would love to 

meet you! 

 

 

Please call the Benzie Central Bus Garage at 231-882-5072 to discuss a possible new or 

second career today. 

 

Contact Information  

Mary Radtke, Director of Transportation  

231-882-5072 

radtkem@benzieschools.net  
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